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                                  October 20, 2011
A NOTE FROM JIMMY SETTLES & 2011 NATIONAL AGREEMENT RATIFICATION RESULTS 
The following is a letter that Jimmy Settles wrote to the UAW Membership:


On behalf of President Bob King and the entire UAW Ford Department, I want to thank the entire membership for their participation in the ratification vote. I am proud to announce that 63% of our members voted in favor of ratification, with an overall voter turnout of 85%.


Throughout this entire process, we have engaged in open and honest dialogue with our membership; and the responses and high participation from our members, whether in support or not, have been great.


I certainly understand the frustrations of many of our members regarding the inequities in our society and with the economy, the lack of wage increases over the years, outrageous executive compensation and the immortality of Wall Street. The only way we are going to change any of this is by staying active and involved.

We hope to continue with the debate and activism as we move forward to the 2012 federal election, which is critical not just for our members at Ford, but for all working people in the U.S.


We encourage you to stay involved in your local unions and continue to follow us on our social media channels.

Here are the final voting numbers:

   UAW Hourly


        Production


             Trades

Overall Vote Count


    Yes: 17,788 (62%)


      Yes: 4,243 (65%)
Yes: 22,031 (63%)


    No: 10,689 (38%)


      No: 2,263 (35%)
No: 12,957 (37%)


The total voter turnout was 34,988, which is 85% of the membership. Thank you for your continued support and solidarity!









Jimmy Settles









Vice President/Director









UAW National Ford Department

Thank you again to all those who came out from Local 2280 to vote!

In solidarity,

UAW Local 2280 Officers, Executive Board,
In-Plant Committee and Appointed Representatives
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